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 Photo courtesy of Byrne Architects.

It is good to see that all of our birds are back home to the nest. After hearing all the updates on
the fifth-year trips I feel like I missed out on some fantastic experiences. For our students in
second through fourth year, please stop by the fifth year studios and ask lots of questions
about their journeys. 
 
It is hard to believe that November is almost here. I really look forward to Gonçalo Byrne's
lecture on the 9th. Check out his website for some great inspiration: http://www.byrnearq.com/  

http://your.website.address.here
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017Ke6LnNXiMbuXLz20qzcjZ-K8bvCJfXoJtEmyLLYmRymnWlXc0w9WBX8pYLI2myDfUA-t9iYckpXykS_d9UxrrnBbxWavRnXavnajG3_t5mJZUNSsAfbbiBF7sXgAreN9Y7PIOLVnmwBrlnLgYseqG062bvdKV_zaiKOBc1vzZs=&c=&ch=


And lastly, go Royals!

Matthew Knox AIA
Professor and Department Head

arch_travel
2015-16 Victor L. Distinguished Visiting Chair Jay Siebenmorgen's fifth year studio
field trip to New York City

  Photo courtesy of Jay Siebenmorgen. Pictured: Frederik Heuser, Eric Mueth, Joshua Ralls, Nico Rallo,
  Spencer Scherer, Benjamin Slater, Claudio Zhang, Hailey Oh, Lanting Su, Brooke Thompson, April Trotter,
  Kelly Weckman and Holly Wolf. 

Visiting Professor Jay Siebenmorgen's fifth year design studio spent three days in New York
last week.  

The first day was spent touring precedent buildings throughout the city that would help the
students think differently about their studio proposals. Two key buildings of which we had
guided tours were the 41 Cooper Square building by Morphosis and the Campbell Sports
Building by Steven Holl Achitects. 

The second day was spent touring Brooklyn neighborhoods with a guided tour of their project
site - the Gowanus Canal, followed by a studio happy hour and dinner. 

Thursday they visited the World Trade Center Observatory and spent the afternoon in the
New York office of NBBJ. The KSU studio research was presented to the NBBJ office along
with a presentation by Atelier 10 on Gowanus Canal and Resilient urban infrastructure.  



  Photo courtesy of Jay Siebenmorgen. Pictured: Frederik Heuser, Eric Mueth, Joshua Ralls, Nico Rallo,
  Spencer Scherer, Benjamin Slater, Claudio Zhang, Hailey Oh, Lanting Su, Brooke Thompson, April Trotter,
  Kelly Weckman and Holly Wolf. 



  Photo courtesy of Jay Siebenmorgen. Pictured: Frederik Heuser, Eric Mueth, Joshua Ralls, Nico Rallo,
  Spencer Scherer, Benjamin Slater, Claudio Zhang, Hailey Oh, Lanting Su, Brooke Thompson, April Trotter,
  Kelly Weckman and Holly Wolf. 

arch_announcements
APDWest is now open for business and the gas leak has been resolved. The air quality was
checked and deemed safe. 



  Photo courtesy of Rebecca Stark. Pictured: Rebecca Stark, Shreedhara Bajracharya, Shreejika Shrestha, Subik
  Shrestha, Gary Coates, Susanne Siepl-Coates, Jan Simkhada at Nepal Night.

The K-State Nepalese Student Association held their Nepal Night event on Saturday, October
24th in Forum Hall to celebrate the Nepalese festivals "Dashai" and "Tihar (Deepawali)" and
to say thank you for their fundraising efforts for the Nepal earthquake victims of last April.
There was folk dancing, music and other performances.

The APD West faculty/staff copier is up and running in room 109. To access the copier just
use your Seaton copy code. 

The Student Internship Exhibit is now on display in the Chang Gallery. If you're thinking about
perusing an internship, be sure to stop by and check out the exhibit.

arch_upcoming events
OCTOBER 

27  Tenured meeting at 2:30 PM at the K-State Student Union room 206 
 
NOVEMBER

1 Sabbatical applications due to Department Head

9 Goncalo Byrne lecture at 5:00 PM in Forum Hall. Click here for more info.

10 Faculty meeting at 2:30 PM in the Chang Gallery

11 AIAS Beaux Arts Ball at the Kathouse Lounge doors open at 9:00  PM 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017Ke6LnNXiMbuXLz20qzcjZ-K8bvCJfXoJtEmyLLYmRymnWlXc0w9WDbDfY3cdUa7lqcFU5AmdXtX3PxYSunsOFqSEhFaIkbH6aNgKtu9Gg8N2WQTsuptRGZ9kk6hcVMqYojwlewoLi-SVpoKDb5poC5y3BxFcEDhiAVM6oN07xqo9CsRKmg0MCFGeQx-Kw32tOiMyZtYBDcfrmRYdp6h11BmlwA7iDx6RmfRjMWUkeQ=&c=&ch=


23-27 Thanksgiving break, no classes!

DECEMBER

1 Faculty meeting at 2:30 PM in room 207 in the Union

3 APDesign Alumni Honorees visit K-State

9 Bowman Forum at 1:00 PM in the Little Theatre

11 Manko Competition at 1:30 PM in the Little Theatre

14-18 Final examinations
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 Like us on Facebook!     

 Design Make blog

 Small Town Studio blog

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017Ke6LnNXiMbuXLz20qzcjZ-K8bvCJfXoJtEmyLLYmRymnWlXc0w9WAuakuIjDeO0D5d0i8jg5x6Ha_PlYwXQH8jMDjj2hTUc7TzNBc23gSq5cA0EXDiGPvMUEUHdLwM2cE8XQVLGL-JrNIm4Rb1Jbvcp8SlRsp1_AzA5VqHLxIfKzwf2Eari_Ds_GjTKB9fE&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017Ke6LnNXiMbuXLz20qzcjZ-K8bvCJfXoJtEmyLLYmRymnWlXc0w9WMa26m6pcwlO02zoj-BZ8xgcGsfNGzlPB4s-x6hNo5IEnlzxTSKWmzYMSzT7cm0S0kdPF4pVSU9xPL5O7JuDJT-Z0LIWJ0RDOibDj6siSPLINTrMAqbA_3n8RB9JPFHF3JOFhliFXpz369M7fbsWbUE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017Ke6LnNXiMbuXLz20qzcjZ-K8bvCJfXoJtEmyLLYmRymnWlXc0w9WAuakuIjDeO07PdPUvaabKf_XTFqAfODXp4yY1a-fTQAqavrGuaIm7l1BPyce1THX6aBPrij6npL-jhNoYdUeJlxg3s8TswDvUtfSeufbodSw2td3zaR3J7gULILZ8gBHw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017Ke6LnNXiMbuXLz20qzcjZ-K8bvCJfXoJtEmyLLYmRymnWlXc0w9WMa26m6pcwlO2hsisWLPqB4-GYwCkJ9o9O3QCgTRrMGQdu-m1PRmrLXhjBrnnc1bqTHquc01pdu0qWcNiKlIz_-yCOZHr0Gd_2r3EFb3F-HzSemS-QvnB1rzrQlEy2t82CnWF-k88RuSdlGBXj6YUS4=&c=&ch=

